
Election Leaf Collection

Town of Jamestown Volume 16 Issue 5 Fall/Winter  2023

(336) 454-1138      |     www.Jamestown-NC.gov

Newsletter
Jamestown 

Rake leaves to the edge of your
yard behind the curb.
Remove sticks, rocks, and other
debris which can damage the
Town's equipment. If staff
encounters debris in the leaf
pile, they will not continue
collection at the property.
Do not park vehicles on, in front
of, or near your leaves.

The Town of Jamestown’s leaf
collection program began October
25 and will end on February 23rd,
2024.  To participate in the
program simply:

Don’t forget to turn
your clocks back one

hour on Sunday,
November 5th at 2am

November 7th Municipal General
Election 

Town of Jamestown residents will
elect 2 council seats  and each will
serve a 4 year term.
For all your voting questions, please
visit the Guilford County Board of
Elections website.
  New this year is a requirement to
show a photo ID.
https://www.guilfordcountync.gov/our
-county/board-of-elections/voter-
information
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13th Annual Chili Cook Off
Our 13th annual Town of Jamestown Employee Chili Cook-off was held at the Golf
Course on Thursday, October 19th. There were seven pots of chili entered into the     
competition. Employees went through the line multiple times before settling on their
favorite entry. Each employee was allowed to vote for their top three favorites. 
This year’s winners were: Scott Coakley in third place, Mike Owen in second place
and our first place winner was Chris Pierce. Chris is a repeat winner , his first win was
in 2015. All three received  medals and Chris will have bragging rights for the next
year. Next time you are at Town Hall, check out the Chili Cook-off trophy in the
lobby.
 

Yard Sale Signs
Thinking of having a yard sale? Avoid losing your signs to code enforcement by only
posting when and where it’s allowed! Signs can be put up after 12pm on Fridays and
removed by 12pm on Monday. Also, be sure you don’t attach them to any telephone
poles or street signage to ensure you can have the best yard sale possible. If you
have any questions call or email Ty Cheek at Town Hall at 336-454-7392  or
tcheek@jamestown-nc.gov 

mailto:tcheek@jamestown-nc.gov


Be sure to plug your heaters directly into a wall outlet, never use an extension
cord.
 If using a flammable gas or liquid (propane, kerosene, diesel, etc.) be sure that
heater is not left unattended. 
 If using a wood stove or fireplace, be sure to have your chimney cleaned and
inspected to ensure all components are working right. Never leave a fire
unattended.
 Always have a Carbon Monoxide Alarm if you are using anything other than
electric heaters.

Pinecroft Sedgefield Fire Department
We are coming up on winter months and as it gets colder we all use different
methods to keep our homes warm. Below are a few tips to follow when using any
type of heater to keep your home warm.

1.

2.

3.

4.

If you are in need of any help with your alarms, please reach out to Pinecroft
Sedgefield Fire Department at (336) 299-4421. 
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The Golf Shop will be changing to Winter Hours starting
November 5th.

Sunday:  7:30 - 5
Monday: 9:30 - 5

Tuesday - Saturday:  7:30 - 5



336-454-1138
336-886-3504
tsalyards@jamestown-nc.gov
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Visit our website!
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Nov. 2                  
Bulk Pick Up              
Nov. 7           
 Election Day   Civic Center
Nov. 10           
Town Hall Closed  Veterans Day Observed
Nov. 21  at 6pm
 Town Council Meeting in the Civic Center
Nov. 23, 24               
 Town Hall Closed Thanksgiving Holiday
Dec. 3  at 3pm
Jamestown Christmas Parade
Dec. 7
Bulk Pick Up
Dec. 19 at 6pm
Town Council Meeting in the Civic Center
Dec. 25, 26 and 27th
Town Hall Closed Christmas Holiday
Jan. 1
Town Hall Closed  Happy New Year!
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